
 1
68

8 

PLAN EVELATION

 15600 

FRONT ELEVATION

 1
70

3 

 3
42

 

 2820 

 26° 

SIDE ELEVATION

1 2 3 4 5M0

CC

C

C

Rev Date Details
B 10/03/2025 GATE ADDED TO 

DRAWING VIEW

C 02/04/2025
ADDED NOTES:  

ELEVATION 
DESCRIPTIONS, 

SCALE BAR.

1 of 2
Sheet No.

DRAFT

1:50

Job No.

A1

Notes:

Do not scale drawings, use •
figured dimensions only.
All dimensions to be checked on •
site. Discrepancies to be reported 
to the millimetre project manager 
immediately.
For structural specifications see •
project specific specification 
documentation.
Information not to be used other •
than as defined by the drawing 
status.
© this drawing is the property of •
millimetre ltd and may not be 
reproduced without permission.

Unit 3
57 North Street
Portslade
Brighton
BN41 1DH
T: 01273 626 562
E: info@millimetre.uk.net

Client

Project

Drawing No.

Revision

Paper SizeScale (unless stated)

Status

Drawing Title

CheckedDrawn By

Origination Date

Date

Client Signature

Drawing Approval

TBC

TOTTENHAM COURT RD.

CLADDED STRUCTURE

168-002

C

FH CS

10.03.2025

168



C SIDE ELEVATIONC FRONT ELEVATION

 4
95

 

 3
31

5 

C PLAN EVELATION

1 2 3 4 5M0

C

Rev Date Details
B 10/03/2025 GATE ADDED TO 

DRAWING VIEW

C 02/04/2025
ADDED NOTES: , 

ELEVATION 
DESCRIPTIONS, 

SCALE BAR.

2 of 2
Sheet No.

1:50

Job No.

A1

Notes:

Do not scale drawings, use •
figured dimensions only.
All dimensions to be checked on •
site. Discrepancies to be reported 
to the millimetre project manager 
immediately.
For structural specifications see •
project specific specification 
documentation.
Information not to be used other •
than as defined by the drawing 
status.
© this drawing is the property of •
millimetre ltd and may not be 
reproduced without permission.

Unit 3
57 North Street
Portslade
Brighton
BN41 1DH
T: 01273 626 562
E: info@millimetre.uk.net

Client

Project

Drawing No.

Revision

Paper SizeScale (unless stated)

Status

Drawing Title

CheckedDrawn By

Origination Date

Date

Client Signature

Drawing Approval

CLADDED STRUCTURE 

168-002

C

FH TEST

10.03.2025

TOTTENHAM COURT RD. 168

TBC

DRAFT


	Sheet name
	Drawing View1
	Drawing View2
	Drawing View7
	Drawing View17

	Sheet name(2)
	Drawing View11
	Drawing View12
	Drawing View14
	Drawing View16


